
AIREDALE BREED OF DISTINCTION 2011

The Airedale Terrier Club of Canada Booster will be held at the Stormont,
Dundas & Glengarry shows in Long Sault, Ontario on Saturday, August 27, 2011.

Show Closes Tuesday, August 9, 2011 at 9:00 pm
Conformation Judge: Roberto Velez-Pico (San Juan, Puerto Rico)
Obedience Judges: Lucie Leduc (Quebec) and Michel Beaulieu (Quebec)
Rally Judges: Sunday, August 28th, Gail Wormington (Quebec) and
Susan des Cotes (Ontario)

The ATCC will provide its medallions for the following:

Conformation: Best of Breed, Best of Opposite Sex, Best of Winners,
Winners Bitch, Winners Dog and Best Puppy

Obedience: Highest Qualifying Score earned by an Airedale Terrier in Obedience
Trial on Saturday for the following classes:

High in Trial, Highest Qualifying Score in Novice, Highest Qualifying Score In Open,
Highest Qualifying Score in Utility.

Rally: Highest Qualifying Airedale Terrier in Rally on Sunday

SOMETHING NEW: Through the kind generosity of the following Airedale
Breeders Prize Money will be offered as follows:

Best of Breed $25.00 Margaret Saltzmann HUGADALE
Best of Opposite Sex $25.00 Annie Kahn MERJEN
Best of Winners $25.00 Ginette Miron PRINCEDALE

&Yvon Legault
Winners Bitch $25.00 Elaine & Saul SKYECROFT

Zemaitis
Winners Dog $25.00 Marian Murray INGLE VALLEY
Best Puppy $25.00 Anna & Bruce MURRAYVALE

Mason

IN SPECIAL MEMORY OF HENK BENNINK

Bred By Exhibitor Dog $25.00 Bred By Exhibitor Bitch $25.00

JOHN & ELLIE VOORTMAN
OAKRUN KENNELS



-2-

The Rideau Terrier Club is famous for their excellent luncheon which is free
to all exhibitors; everyone is invited to join in.

On Saturday, August 27th after the show under the tent at ringside there will be
an AFTER SHOW BARBEQUE. Please bring your own chairs and enjoy
great food and beverages. Judges will join in and provide their remarks during
the evening. Cost is $15.00 per person and reservations must be made by
August 10 and sent to Sue Neave, 1355 Line 9, RRl, Niagara-on-the Lake,
Ontario LOS 1JD

You can view the Premium List on line and enter on line at www.colmars.com
or contact the Entry Line at www.theentryline.com

Wishing you all good luck in the ring and lots of fun at the show.

Should you have any questions concerning the Booster, please feel free to contact
me at hugadale@sympatico.ca

With Best Wishes,

Margaret A. Saltzmann
Booster Co-ordinator


